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This publication provides the Ministry of Defence’s response on the States Services 
Commission Inquiry into the Use of External Security Consultants. It addresses questions 
raised by the Inquiry Head, particularly regarding the Ministry’s engagement of Thompson 
and Clark Investigations Limited. 

Further information about the Inquiry is available from the State Services Commission 
website: www.ssc.govt.nz.  

 

 

The pack comprises the 16 August 2018 response letter from the Secretary of Defence to 
Doug Martin, Inquiry Head. It is entitled Ministry of Defence Response to Inquiry into the Use 
of External Security Consultants. 

 

 

This pack has been released on the Ministry of Defence website, available at: 
www.defence.govt.nz/publications. 

 

 

 

 

 

The email address of a person supporting the Inquiry and the signature of the Secretary of 
Defence have been redacted from the document. 
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